
       Local stores have stray shopping cart retrieval protocols  
 

Albertson�s in White Center - 206-242-6310  -   10616 16th Ave. S.W. Seattle, WA.   

Contact the manager and notify them of the location to where the stray shopping cart is located.  

Albetson�s has metal and the blue plastic shopping carts with the Albertson�s name on them. 

Albertson�s in Burien -  206-439-7212  - 12725 1st Ave. So Burien, WA.  

Contact the manager and notify them of the location to where the stray shopping cart is located.  

Burien Albertson�s has blue plastic shopping carts with the Albertson�s name on them.  

Bartell Drugs Store in White Center  -  206-763-2727 - 9600 15th Ave S.W. Seattle, WA.  

Contact the manager and notify them of the location to where the stray shopping cart is located. 

Bartell Dugs has smaller sized plastic red shopping carts with Bartell Drugs name on them. 

Bernies and Boy�s in Top Hat -  206-248-1916  -  11225 1st Ave. So. Seattle, WA.  

Contact manager and notify them of the location to where the stray shopping cart is located.  

Bernies and Boys has metal shopping carts with their name inscribed on the handle. 

Dollar Store in White Center  -  206-762-3581 -  10014 15th Ave. S.W. Seattle, WA. - the local store 
will not pick them up. You must call 253-840-2240 - Contact manager and notify them of the location 
to where the stray shopping cart is located.  They have smaller plastic red carts. 

McLendon Hardware in White Center -  206-762-4090 - 10210 16th Ave. S.W. Seattle, WA.  

Contact manager and notify them of the location to where the stray shopping cart is located.  

Mclendon�s has smaller orange plastic shopping carts with McLendon�s name on them. 

Thriftway in Boulevard Park: - 206-246-5697 - 12000 Des Moines, WA now has a cart container 
system! 

Stray shopping carts in your      
community an issue?  

�We Have A Solution� 
Questions or 
Comments 

please  
contact 

NHUAC at: 
www.northhighlineuac.org 

If You Borrow A Shopping Cart To Take Your Purchased Items Home, Do 
Your Part And Please Return Them To The Store You Took Them From. 


